MSM Pediatrics Scores Big in Community Outreach and 'Jeopardy'



MSM Pediatric residents Drs. Omayma Amin and Alejandro Shepard represented Morehouse School of Medicine in "Resident Jeopardy" at the Georgia American Academy of Pediatrics meeting on Monday, November 6, and placed first.

Meanwhile, MSM Pediatric faculty <u>Dr. Latasha Bogues</u> and Pediatric Residency Program Director <u>Dr. Lynn</u> <u>Gardner</u>, along with residents Drs. Charisse Graham and Rosalind Usher, were keeping their community outreach commitment active by going to the <u>Agnes Jones</u>



<u>Elementary School</u> Health Fair. The professors and residents came together to help families gain insight into the high sugar levels snacks contain and gave

out informative reads on healthy eating and other giveaways as well.

A special thank you goes to <u>Dr. Maya Eady</u> and **Dr. Nicholas Chin** for prepping our professors and residents before the health fair.



